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SUFFOLK POLICE TO CONDUCT HIGHWAY SAFETY SURVEY 
 

 

SUFFOLK, VA (May 31, 2017) Traffic in the City of Suffolk has increased as the 

population has increased. The Suffolk Police Department is interested in the concerns 

of those who live and travel through the City regarding highway safety. The Suffolk 

Police Department believes, by seeking input, it can direct resources to those 

locations that need enforcement efforts.  

 

As a result, the Police Department is conducting an online survey which opens June 1, 

2017. This survey is asking for citizen input on a variety of highway safety issues and 

specific roadway locations based on crash, summonses and arrest incident data. 

Suffolk Police ask residents to take a few moments to complete the survey so the 

Department can serve you, the motoring public, better. 

 

 

(more) 

 



The link to the survey can be found on the Suffolk Police Department homepage at 

www.suffolkva.us/spd or you can visit the survey directly at 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/36HB9P7. If you do not have a computer or access 

to a computer, you can pick up a copy of the survey from any Suffolk Police 

Department building.   

 

### 

http://www.suffolkva.us/spd
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/36HB9P7

